Jockey Club Vitality Run of 8th Hong
Kong Games cancelled

In view of the latest developments of the COVID-19 epidemic, the Leisure
and Cultural Services Department announced today (February 11) that the
Jockey Club Vitality Run of the 8th Hong Kong Games (HKG), originally
scheduled to be held on March 6 (Sunday), has been cancelled.

Moreover, a new event, the Jockey Club Vitality Run — Virtual Run, will
be organised under the HKG. Details of the programme will be announced on the
HKG website (www.hongkonggames.hk) in due course.
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